
10. CAVE ROCK AREA ENHANCEMENT

The Board considered a report outlining the finalised landscape plan for the
reserve area around Cave Rock.

Mrs Shirley Fairhall, Chairman of the Sumner Residents’ Association, addressed
the Board raising a number of concerns and suggestions relating to the proposed
Cave Rock area enhancements.

The Board agreed:

1. To support the concept plan.

2. That the matters raised by Mrs Fairhall be referred to the Design Team for
this project for consideration.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


